CREEKSIDE CAMPUS

SBDM MINUTES

August 29TH, 2005

2:45 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER- The meeting was called to order by Laura Price. Members present were Laura Price, Rita Shultz, Stacy Brawner, Becky Dennis, Lisa Patterson, and Mary Key.

CONSIDERATION OF AGENDA-  Mary Key made the motion to approve the  agenda and Lisa Patterson seconded.  The agenda was approved by the council.       

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS-  There were none.

APPROVAL OF  MINUTES- The minutes from the July 25th meeting were read and approved.   Rita Shultz made the motion to approve and Stacy Brawner seconded.  The minutes were approved.      

REPORTS-   A)  Minutes from the different committees were submitted to the council for review.  Stacy Brawner and Rita Shultz will get together the committee time lines for the next meeting.   B) The council reviewed the July financial report for Creekside.  Mary Key made the motion to approve and Rita Shultz seconded.     

POLICIES-The following policy had a first readings by the Council:

-Intruder/Terrorist Policy

-Wellness  Policy –The School Culture and Support Committee will be assigned to develop this policy.  The school no longer sells cokes during school hours or gives candy bars as rewards.  Classrooms have also incorporated 30 minutes of guided physical fitness to the day.

OTHER DISCUSSION ITEMS- Mrs. Price announced to the council that Michelle Stewart will hold the position of 4th grade teacher for the 2005-2006 school year.  This position was vacated by Laura Lowe.  Mrs. Price will type the ESS waiver and send to the Central Office.

TITLE I BUDGET-  Mrs. Price explained to the council that she was looking into the possibility of hiring a ½ time position with the current Title I funds.  Depending on the allocation, we will do 1 or 2 half-time positions.

-Posting instructional ½ time assistant

-$1500.00 Parent Involvement

-$500.00 Instructional Material

This was Site Based approved on August 29th.

REPORT CARD/PROGRESS REPORTS-Becky Dennis made the motion to adopt STI as a progress report for Creekside 3rd, 4th and 5th grades.    Modifications will be made to the 3rd grade progress report cards to keep within Kentucky’s Primary guidelines.  The STI print of the Progress and Report Cards will be sent to the laser printer in the library.  Two copies need to be made and a copy of the report card will go in the student permanent reords.  

ADJOURNMENT-Becky Dennis made the motion to adjourn and Stacy Brawner seconded.  The next regular scheduled meeting will be September 26th at the Sonora Campus at 2:45.

